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Hello Students, 
 
Time is flying by and Thanksgiving break is just around the corner. Speaking of Thanksgiving, as you concentrate on your 
studies and extracurriculars, I hope you will also find time to practice gratitude and give thanks. Reflect on the people, places, 
and opportunities that keep you grounded, as well as uplifted, and the ideas and concepts that you are learning that inspire and 
motivate you.   
 
As a new member of the Lewis & Clark community, I am grateful for each and every one of you, and I am inspired and 
encouraged by the collective care and support I see you show for one another. I am also encouraged that when we work 
together (for example collaborating on programs/events, or promoting dialogue), we can create more meaningful connections 
and strengthen our campus community.   
 
When I took this job, I never thought I’d make some of those meaningful connections at an event called Goats on the Glade! 
There was so much joy watching hundreds of you enjoy the company of the baby goats. What a great example of the kind of fun, 
quirky, stress-busting activity that resonates with our community. Thanks to Pioneer Support Network and CAB for organizing 
what we hope will be an annual collaborative event with the VPSL Office! 
 
Portland is full of offbeat events, cool places to visit, and cultural opportunities. To better connect you with the city, ASB is 
working on a proposal to collaborate with Lyft to create a rideshare program. Please provide feedback for ASB by completing the 
survey here (see below for more information). 
 
Enjoy your week, and give gratitude! 
 
Evette Castillo Clark 
Vice President for Student Life and Dean of Students 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001d9wskTs1bvDPYw8aBfkL_Uw3vhYmhD_plxPzKlIdIK6_Hn488m3lQ4pxwLD0v0y5IgwmIg6XLquldnSnVbuB1hdbH7UyasZBL6FAMjVNzFECMG_SIZg271fOtW_AYIrYfAlpfdqFQhKslsmJrL4jR3AAt6hIOu_c4C43bnNOO5HHk7qotrgxIJru9grxdGSiAwapkJYOFYeKqBmkR5AFhlnHrBg2ZqMAvxNFvF9H1kzxemahsYglZNz2E6X_L-GN9k5ZB_pplNiv0T4g3rw98a3ZA11q8IJCymFxMnXI2T8=&c=NIuG3mNYpGgD8w28Rm11_E3eUziGXYmNkjNfG75XnB4BzWP7pWbESw==&ch=94XqSMbKkTtkAGLZJOLeB7fniwUaVhX5w3VVgSA1OL7U8JM4pyfEvg==
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